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AmeriHealth Caf‘itas”
New Hampshire

To: AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire Providers
Date: May 25, 2021
Subject: Incentive payments for medication-assisted treatment (MAT) providers

In accordance with guidance from the State of New Hampshire Department of Health and
Human Services, Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA),
certified providers who provide medication-assisted treatment (MAT) to AmeriHealth Caritas
New Hampshire members are eligible for enhanced compensation.

Additional reimbursement is based on the number of members for whom care is provided in a
given quarter. “Tier 1” providers, according to the state, are those SAMSHA-certified providers
who provide MAT to up to 30 members per quarter. “Tier 2” providers are those who provide
MAT to up to 100 members per quarter.

Please note:

o All eligible providers must be certified under SAMHSA.
e Providers must be a participating provider with AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire.
e Providers must bill with an HF modifier for MAT services.

The first reimbursement is for dates of service from September 1, 2019, through December 31,
2020. Subsequent reimbursements will be paid out quarterly.

Please contact Kevin Callahan at kcallahan@amerihealthcaritasnh.com or your AmeriHealth
Caritas New Hampshire Account Executive if you have any questions regarding this program.

AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire | www.amerihealthcaritasnh.com | 1-888-599-1479



http://www.amerihealthcaritasnh.com/
mailto:kcallahan@amerihealthcaritasnh.com
mailto:kcallahan@amerihealthcaritasnh.com

	AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire l wwwamerihealthcaritasnhcom l 18885991479: 


